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Hello.

Please see attached.  I am sorry if you submitted the November report, but I missed it somehow.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Active Mines Regulatory Program
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February 18, 2021 

 

 

Basil A. Bear 

Bowie Resources, LLC (BRL) 

P.O. Box 1488 

Paonia, CO 81428 

 

Re: Bowie No. 1 Mine, Permit C-1981-038,  

Review of 2020 Discharge Monitoring Report – Fourth Quarter 

 

Dear Mr. Bear: 

 

The Division received your Fourth Quarter 2020 Discharge Monitoring Report that resulted from 

your sampling of Colorado Discharge Permit System outfalls (CDPS Permit No. CO0049045).  I 

reviewed these reports in the context of the Regulations of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation 

Board for Coal Mining, Rules 4.05.1 and 4.05.2.  These rules require that the discharges from 

coal mines in Colorado minimize disturbance to the hydrologic balance in receiving waters below 

the mines, and they require that these operations adhere to State and Federal effluent limitations. 

 

No discharges were recorded for October or December.  Although I could not find the report for 

November in Division files, it is unlikely that there was any discharge then, given that most 

months exhibit no discharge at this site.  Please submit this report if available, and please try 

to avoid missing future submittals.  If BRL prefers to submit reports quarterly rather than 

monthly, that is acceptable to the Division at this time.   

 
Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist II 

 

Cc via email:  Tamme Bishop, J.E. Stover & Associates, Inc. 
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